
  
   

 

5 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
YEAR 9 TUTOR SOCIAL – THURSDAY 12 SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
As a follow up to your son’s Middle School induction day at the beginning of this term and 
as an introduction to the Middle School, I would like to invite you to our Year 9 Tutor Social 
evening, in the Sixth Form Study Room in the Maths Block, on Thursday 12 September at 
6.00pm. (The boys are not expected to attend). 
 
The evening is designed to give you an insight into the operation of the Middle School and 
the support that we give to the boys. At the start of the evening there will be a brief talk 
from myself, followed by an informal opportunity to meet your son’s tutor and chat to other 
parents over a cup of tea. There is no obligation on your part to attend this meeting and 
there will be no formal appointment system. 
 
If you are unable to attend or if you wish to discuss anything at greater length, you are 
most welcome to telephone or email your son’s tutor. 
 
I look forward to meeting you next week. 
 
Please note that there is no parking available on the school site for this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 

         

Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 


